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BBUULLLLEETTIINN  ––  FFRRIIDDAAYY  2266TTHH  NNOOVVEEMMBBEERR  
 

“GROW, BLOSSOM, FLOURISH” 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Please find attached a poster detailing information about our Community Carol Singing 
Event at The Square and Compass on Monday 13th December at 3.00pm. This will involve 
all children and we would be delighted if you could join us as we countdown to Christmas! 

 

If you haven’t already let us know if you will be joining us for the Nativity and at which 
performance, please email the office a soon as possible so we can add your name to our 
list. 

 

As the weather turns wetter and colder please can you make sure that your child has a 
coat with them in school. Reminder: all items of clothing must be named. 

 

There has been a marked increase in the number of children arriving late for school over 
the last two weeks. The school day starts at 8.50am and children have learning to 
complete from the very beginning of the day. Children who repeatedly arrive late at school 
can end up missing significant chunks of their schooling and fall behind their peers. A child 
who arrives 10 minutes late every day for a week, ends up missing 50 minutes of learning 
time that other children have benefitted from. Please try your very best to get your 
children to school on time, thank you. 

 

Reverend Craig visited us again on Thursday afternoon. He brought with him 4 chasubles 
(shawls) that he wears at different time during the church year. The children thoroughly 
enjoyed his visit and trying on his very special robes. 
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ADMISSION ARRANGEMENTS 2023/2024 CONSULTATION 
Yorkshire Causeway Schools Trust is the admissions authority for North Rigton Ce School. 
As such we are required to determine our admission arrangements annually and in 
accordance with our statutory duty under the Schools Admissions Code consult publicly on 
these arrangements at least once every seven years. Therefore please find attached a 
letter and documentation detailing Admissions Arrangements for 2023/2024. 
 

Harrogate Town AFC Community Foundation are looking to raise awareness of some newly 
organised ‘Beginner Girls football sessions’ taking place in Harrogate on Monday evenings. 
Wildcats is non-competitive football for girls who want to give it a go for the very first time 
or want to play with other girls their own age. Most importantly, Weetabix Wildcats is all 
about having loads of fun and meeting new amazing friends. The age range is 5-11 years 
with no previous experience needed! Please find two posters attached. 
 
 
Please also find attached information about a Parents Drinks Night organised by one of our 
Dads! 

 

With every blessing, 

Mrs Andrews 
 
 
 


